
Question on Notice 
 

No. 282 
 

Asked on Thursday, 2 March 2017 
 
 

MR I WALKER asked Minister for Main Roads, Road Safety and Ports and Minister for Energy, 
Biofuels and Water Supply (HON M BAILEY) ― 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the Department of Transport and Main Roads' planned business case for the 
intersection of Logan and Kessels/Mt Gravatt-Capalaba Road—  
 
Will the Minister advise whether public consultation will take place, and if so in what form, and 
when? 
  
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Mansfield for the question. 
 
The Palaszczuk Government committed $500,000 to investigate improvements to one of 
Brisbane’s most congested intersections at Logan, Kessels and Mt Gravatt-Capalaba roads.  
 
The business case is looking at improved traffic flows, public transport links, freight connectivity, 
and access for the local community.   
 
Community engagement will be undertaken with affected land owners as per my department’s 
usual practice for any proposed upgrades, and will include doorknocking, letterboxing, and 
information stands in the local area. 
 


